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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 8:30 AM
To: 'katherine millert'
Cc: kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us
Subject: RE: Petition to Re-Draw Indian River Shores service boundaries

Good morning Mr. and Mrs. Miller, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-682 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: katherine millert [mailto:millerkrjprovence@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2016 4:40 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Commissioner.Brise@psc.fl.us; Office Of Commissioner Edgar; Office Of 
Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Cc: Records Clerk; kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
Subject: Petition to Re-Draw Indian River Shores service boundaries 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
As residents of Indian River Shores,we urge you to decide favorably concerning our petition to the PSC to have our 
town’s service boundaries re-drawn so that the entire town can be serviced by FPL instead of only those residents who 
reside north of Old Winter Beach Road.  
Indian River Shores residents should not have to pay significantly higher and unregulated utility rates which have been 
forced upon us by the town of Vero Beach in order to subsidize its own operation.  
As you know FPL has offered to buy the utility system for Indian River Shores and is ready to service our needs. We feel 
strongly that as residents of the town and Florida citizens, we are entitled to pay only rates that are professionally and 
neutrally regulated by the PSC as would be the case with FPL. 
It is unfair and unacceptable that the city of Vero Beach continues to impose an excessive and unregulated rate burden 
on part of our community. We have no representation in Vero Beach town government and no recourse to rectify this 
egregious overreach of municipal boundaries. Please support our request and put an end to this problem for our 
community. 
Respectfully, 
 
Katherine and Lawrence H. Miller 
230 Sandpiper Point 
Indian River Shores 
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